REPEAL OF BOIL WATER NOTICE
TO
THE RESIDENTS OF TOWN OF SUMMERTON

SEPTEMBER 7, 2022

The Town of Summerton advises the residents of the town of Summerton that they no longer need to boil their
water prior to drinking or cooking. Following disinfection and an intense flushing of the distribution system. If
you should have any questions concerning this repeal of the Boil Notice, you may call the Town of Summerton.

TOWN OF SUMMERTON

Public Works Director, William Kimbrell




